
attendance. At eleven o'clock we had public worship, sixty-four present,
all Indians. Then at three o'clock we had a meeting in one of their
bouses (Mr. Bone) about three miles away, attendance forty-five, whicl
I consider very good. Our Sabbath afternoon meetings will always be
held in one of their houses, turn about.

At the close of yesterday's morning service I read your letter to them
and all seemed very much pleased that you bad remembered them- and
expressed themselves grateful for what you had done for them. I was
very sorry the chief was not present. I am sure he would have sent a
personal message to you. I think he is as consistent as any of the Indians
and wants to know more of Jesus and Ris love.

I.'--.

NOTICES.
The Board of Management meets on the ßrst Tuesday of every month, at

8 o'clock p.m., and on the remaining Tuesdays of each month at 10 a.m.,
in the Board Room of the Bible and Tract Societies, 104 Yonge Street,
Toronto. Members of Auxiliary Societies, or other ladies interested in the
work and desiring information, may attend a meeting if introduced by a
member of the Board.

Letters concerning the organization of Societies, and all matters per-
taining to Home work, are to be addressed to Mrs. Shortreed, 224 Jarvis
Street, Toronto. The Home Secretary should be notified at once when au
Auxiliary or Mission Band is formed.

Letters asking infformation about missionaries, or any questions con-
cerning the Foreign Field, as to Bible-readers, teachers, or chidren in the
varions Mission Schools, should be addressed to Mrs. Harvie, 80 Bedford

Road, Toronto.
Lettera containing remittances of money for the W.F.M.S. may be

addressed to Mrs. W. A. McGaw, Treasurer, Queen's Hotel, Front Street,
Toronto.

Al requests for life-membership certificates should be sent to Miss
Bessie MacMurchy, 254 Sherbourne Street, Toronto, to be accompanied in
every case by a receipt from the Treasurer of the Auxiliary into which the
f ee has been paid.

AU correspondence relating to the sending of goods to the North-
West, or other Mission fields, will be conducted through the Secretary of
Supplies, Mrs. A. Jeffrey, 142 Bloor Street West, Toronto.

Ail letters to the Board not directly bearing upon work specified in the
above departments should be addressed to Mrs. Hugh Campbell, Corres-
ponding Secretary, 220 Eichmond Street West, Toronto.

The Presideut's address is, Mrs. Ewart, 540 Church Street, Toronto.
Notices of Prssbyterial meetings intended for the LErTR LEAFLET

may be sent to the Editor, Mrs. Geo. Hunter Robinson, 592 Markhan
Street, Toronto.


